Self-declaration for meeting the requirements
to request remote exams at Unimore

I, the undersigned, first name___________________ last name_________________________,
born in ________________________ ( _____ ) on _____ / _____ / _____ 
and domiciled in ____________________ ( _____ ) in _______________________________, student ID no. ____________________
aware of the consequences, including criminal consequences, provided for in the case of false statements, and of the provisions of the current academic regulation in this regard,

UNDER MY RESPONSIBILITY, I HEREBY DECLARE THAT

☐	I meet one of the requirements listed below for exemption from the face-to-face examination mode (for privacy reasons, please DO NOT select the item corresponding to your situation): 
· Students residing in foreign countries that do not allow travel for health or political reasons;
· Students residing in areas affected by natural disasters (earthquakes and/or floods). This opportunity will be granted after evaluation by the competent offices and approval by the academic bodies.
I ALSO DECLARE THAT
· I have all the proper and adequate documentation proving that at least one of the requirements for exemption from face-to-face examination arrangements is met.
· I am aware and properly informed that the University, through its staff, reserves the right to verify the documentation that I declared to possess. In case of false statements, the University will take any appropriate measures.
· 
I HEREBY REQUEST THE OPPORTUNITY TO TAKE IN REMOTE MODE 
The examination of ________________________________________________________________

With professor _______________________            	scheduled on ______/______/______

Place and Date_______________________                  Signature_________________________




INFORMATION ON PERSONAL DATA PROCESSING UNDER ART. 13 ET SEQ. OF EUROPEAN REGULATION 2016/679 (GDPR)
● The Data Controller is the University of Modena and Reggio Emilia, with registered office at via Università no. 4 - 41122 Modena, phone number  059 2056511, email urp@unimore.it
● The Data Protection Officer (DPR) of the University of Modena and Reggio Emilia, appointed by law, is available at the email address dpo@unimore.it.
● As Data Controller and in application of the principle of minimisation of the data required and necessary for the achievement of the purposes, Unimore will only process the contact data you provided.
● The processing of such data is aimed at satisfying your requests, where compatible with COVID-19 prevention measures, in relation to the examination test to be undertaken.
● The legal basis on which this processing of your personal data is based can be found in the exercise of the public powers vested in Unimore as Data Controller [under Art. 6 paragraph 1, e) of the GDPR], as well as in the implementation of the anti-counterfeiting security protocols pursuant to Art.1, no. 7, d) of the Prime Ministerial Decree of 11 March 2020;
● The provision of personal data is necessary in order to satisfy your requests and enable you to take the exam.
● The data will be processed in a lawful, and proper manner, proportionate to the purposes, both on digital and paper material, by trained, authorised and explicitly appointed subjects including Unimore technical and administrative staff, employees, collaborators and professors. The data you provided will not be disclosed or communicated to third parties not involved in the specific legal provisions.
● Your personal data subject to this processing will be stored in compliance with the provisions of law or regulation and until the end of the emergency health status (currently scheduled for 31/12/21) unless otherwise needed for the legal protection of the rights and legitimate interests of the University in legal proceedings.
● Under the conditions provided by the GDPR, you may exercise your rights of access, rectification, cancellation, restriction of processing, data portability, opposition to processing and not to be subject to any automated decision-making process (Arts. 15-23 GDPR).
● In order to verify the existence of the conditions and the modalities for the exercise of these rights, please refer to the full text of the GDPR, available on the website: www.garanteprivacy.it. We also inform you that, if you believe that the above rights are violated, in addition to their prior exercise, the current legislation allows you to file a complaint to the national GDPR authority by contacting directly the Data Controller or the appointed DPR.

